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30/06/2024  13:42:492023/4839/P OBJ Flora Grimot The proposed garden studio will be 2.9m height while the fence is 1.8m tall. We will be able to see the new 

garden elevation from our garden as it will be more than 1m taller than the neighbour’s fence. It will be ugly 

and will block some afternoon light, especially in the winter.

Our understanding is that such elevation should not be more than 2.5m height.

We already see one ugly shed from our garden and we do not want to see a second one.
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